Dear Members,

We wish to inform you that, as per the latest SEBI circular dated July 02, 2025, a special window has
been opened for re-lodgment of transfer deeds that were initially lodged on or before March 31, 2021,
but were rejected, returned, or left unattended due to deficiencies in documentation or process.

This facility will be available for a limited period of six months, from July 07, 2025, to January 06, 2026.
Please note:

e Re-lodged securities during this period will be processed only in dematerialized (demat) form.
o This also applies to pending requests currently lying with listed companies or RTAs.
e The standard procedure for transfer-cum-demat requests will be followed.

This move brings much-needed relief to investors who, due to various reasons such as oversight,
procedural challenges, or logistical delays, were unable to complete the transfer process before the 2021
deadline.

It offers a renewed opportunity to regularize ownership of physical securities and convert them
into demat form, in line with SEBI’s vision of a paperless, efficient, and transparent securities market.

We encourage all eligible Members / Investors to take advantage of this window and initiate the process
at the earliest.

For assistance or further details, please visit Company website at www.jtel.co.in, RTA website at
www.skylinerta.com or Email to RTA i.e., info@skylinetra.com



